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September 10, 2021

Mr. Christopher Clement
Scientific Secretary

International Commission on Radiological Protection
Dear Mr. Clement

The Nuclear Regulation Authority (NRA), Japan, is fully aware of the significant efforts
of the International Commission on Radiological Protection (ICRP) for development of
the System of Radiological Protection which forms the basis of radiation protection

regulations worldwide.

In response to your letter (ICRP ref.: 4821-0371-9412), NRA accepts that ICRP 2023, the
7th International Symposium of the System of Radiological Protection and joint
meetings of the ICRP Main Commission and Committees will be held in Japan, and
National Institute for Quantum and Radiological Science and Technology (QST) will be
a local host. QST expressed to organize the local committee with the Japanese academic
societies related to radiation protection to host ICRP 2023. NRA expects this cooperation

is essential for the success of this symposium.

I hope that ICRP 2023 will be an excellent opportunity to contribute to the future of

radiological protection.

Yours sincerely,
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FUKETA Toyoshi
Chairman

Nuclear Regulation Authority, Japan
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